
Thank you for the notice regarding the above Development Application. 

I wish to lodge an objection to the above proposal.

My Objection is primarily to the approval of a "Boarding House"

As a resident for almost 10 years in Number 1-5 Collaroy Street, I have experienced the very 
disappointing and at times distressing, outcome of having temporary accommodation in this 
immediate area., with the backpackers being a typical example.
Noise outside reasonable times and levels.
Inappropriate behaviour
Empty/ broken alcohol bottles left in the street and more.

Collaroy Beach is a beautiful "Village" and we love all the visitors who visit and enjoy it. We 
already have temporary accommodation in Collaroy Street, please don't allow any further 
temporary accommodation to change the nature of our village. There must be a better option 
for this site, other than a boarding House, to keep Collaroy a great place to live and visit.

Kind regards
D. Finniss
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